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!rs. far aret Gadarigian 
105 East 19Sth Street 
Bronx, ~.Y. 10468 

Dear Mrs. Gadarigian: 

1ay 2, 1974 

We gratefull' acknowledge your generous donation 
of $3. 00 '\'lhich you l'iere kind enot ,h to make to the 
Cathedral for your son, Hr. Harry Gadarigian, who is 
abroad studyin~ Armenian. 

Enc 

Our receipt ~o.18327 is enclosed herewith. 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


